
TO: Eastern Kentucky Power Company 

FROM: Robert J. Miller 

RE: 

As you consider the construction of this transmission line, I would like you to keep in 
mind one prominent thought: Plan the line as if you owned all the property and 
were not part of Eastern Kentucky Power Company. 

If you kept that thought in your mind you would: 

Kirby property and proposed transmission line 

(a).not cause a devaluation of property that is quite apparent as being desirable 
land for fkture development for the city of Lancaster. 

(b). have feelings for property held in high esteem by landowners for three 
generations. 

(c). seek to place transmission lines along property lines, realizing that increased 
costs will be easily covered in the 50 years (or more) that the line will be in service. 

(d). want to have positive relations with persons concerned with the project 

If you think as yourself as being the property owner, I think you will have the right 
attitude and make the right decisions regarding the placement of this transmission line. 


